6th September 2019



Reception Update

Email us at: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Reception Parents Meeting

We would like to invite you to a Reception Parents Meeting on Wednesday 25th September at 5pm

We will be sharing how we teach children in the early stages to read and write as well as go through some of the systems and routines we have within the classroom.

> There will be an opportunity to ask questions at the meeting. If you would like to attend, please fill in the reply slip below.

> > The meeting will be suitable for parents only.

REPLY SLIP

Reception Parents Meeting

I / We will be attending the reception parents meeting on Wednesday 25th September at 5pm.

Please reserve Seats.

Child(ren)'s name(s)	 *
Orma(rerry 3 Harrie(3)	 /



Reception Update

7th September 2018

Email us at: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Reception Parents Meeting

We would like to invite you to a Reception Parents Meeting on Wednesday 25th September at 5pm

We will be sharing how we teach children in the early stages to read and write as well as go through some of the systems and routines we have within the classroom.

There will be an opportunity to ask questions at the meeting. If you would like to attend, please fill in the reply slip below.

The meeting will be suitable for parents only.

REPLY SLIP

Reception Parents Meeting

I / We will be attending the reception parents meeting on Wednesday 25th September at 5pm.

Please reserve Seats.

Child(ren)'s name(s))Class(es)
----------------------	------------